From: George Wheeler

To: Web Filer
Date: April 25, 2017

Subject: 0137-EX-CR-2017 pre-coordination data request

Message:

On March 30, 2017 in connection with the Harris Corporation experimental license renewal application
under File No. 0137-EX-CR-2017, Call Sign WH2XQW, the Commission issued the following
pre-coordination data request-

Prior coordination with the FAA is required for the frequencies 1370.00000000 MHz-1390.00000000 MHz
requested in this application. Please upload the pre coordination document. Please disregard this
notification if you already uploaded the pre coordination document.

These frequencies were previously coordinated with the eastern FAA Regional Frequency Management
Office pursuant to the original experimental authorization request granted under File No.
0140-EX-PL-2014. The coordination number issued by the FAA was NGT 150069. The renewal request
does not seek any variation in the authorized parameters. Harris has advised the FAA Regional
Frequency Management Office that it is seeking a renewal of the previously issued experimental
authorization and is currently awaiting a response.

Harris will advise the Commission promptly upon receiving word back from the FAA Regional Frequency
Management Office.



